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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 3999 provides that the court may limit or prohibit a person 

convicted of identity theft from accessing the internet and from possessing or using computers or 

other electronic communications or data storage devices or media. The court may also require 

the installation of computer monitoring software on computers possessed by or used by the 

person. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure would allow the courts to require the installation of computer monitoring software 

on the computers possessed by persons convicted of certain crimes related to identity theft. 

Officials with the Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) have provided that they do not 

anticipate fiscal impact to the courts as the courts are not required to perform installation or 

provide any related devices. Therefore, in its current form, HB3999 is not anticipated to have an 

impact on state budget or appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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